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Listening Session for HERC’s Disability Health Advisory Panel - August 14, 2024 

The Health Evidence Review Commission staff will have a new advisory panel related to disability 
health beginning 2025. The purpose of this advisory panel is to improve HERC research practices 
when considering treatments and services related to disability health and chronic diseases.  

 HERC staff will hold a listening session on August 14, 11:00am-12:30pm related to this disability health 
advisory panel (DHAP). Staff are seeking feedback about the frequency, duration, and scope for this 
advisory panel. 

 We encourage members of the public with interest in serving on the DHAP to attend this listening 
session. There are no specific requirements for membership. NOTE: staff will prioritize recruitment of 
Oregon Health Plan members with disabilities and chronic illnesses. Please consider applying if you are: 

• A person living with a disability or chronic illness 
• A parent of a minor with disabilities 
• A caregiver to a person with disabilities 
• A health care provider caring for individuals with disabilities  
• A representative of a patient advocacy organization  
• A representative of a health plan that provides services for OHP members 

If you are interested in learning more, please join this listening session as a first step. Application 
process details will be discussed at the end of this session. 

 Accommodations and assistance 

If you need assistance, please call Jessica Malstrom at (541) 975-3759 or email 
HERC.Info@oha.oregon.gov.  

For people who speak a language other than English or people with disabilities, we can provide free 
help.  All relay calls are accepted.  
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